
October 2021

Dear Friend of Holy Name School, 

Holy Name School, located in San Francisco’s Outer Sunset District and serving children 
in K-8th grades will host its annual Auction Fundraiser on Saturday, March 19, 2022. Our 
diverse community of alumni, friends, parishioners and parents will participate in this 
festive event, raising essential funds for Capital Improvement Projects to keep our school 
campus modernized for the next generation of students.

As businesses re-open, please partner with us by donating a product, gift certificate or 
service that is suitable for an auction or raffle prize for this event. Your business will be 
featured in our online Auction catalog and on displays at the event. It will reach more 
than 600 community members, educators and local business owners. Your contribution is 
a great way to showcase your business and show your support for the leaders of 
tomorrow.

Your support will help Holy Name School serve students of all different backgrounds and 
nationalities, bonding together in education and faith.  

We extend our gratitude to those who have contributed in the past, and welcome new 
supporters. If you are able to help our cause, simply complete the form attached and 
join us in the spirit of generosity and inclusion at Holy Name School. Your donation is 
tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law; (501c3) letter is available upon request.

Please return the enclosed form no later than February 18, 2022 so we may include your 
name in our media as a donor.  If you have questions, please contact the Holy Name 
Auction Committee at holynameauctionsf@gmail.com or (415) 731-4077. 
We appreciate your donation and support!

Many thanks for your consideration.

Michael Miller, Principal

Holy Name School 1560 40th Avenue San Francisco, CA 94122  (415) 731-4077  Tax ID #94-1156674
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